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INDOOR FLEA MARKET 

Saturday, November 6th 2021 �

9:00 am � 2:00 pm�

�

�

Nashua Senior Activity Center�

70 Temple Street, Nashua, NH�

Free Parking�

Our Indoor Flea Market will showcase 

30+ vendors selling new & used     

merchandise, a book sale,                   

a “fill�a�bag” for $5.00 sale                 

(on clothing only) at the Round Again 

Shop, a raffle and more!�

Vendor space available for $25/table. 

Volunteers needed on November 5th and 6th to 

help with this event. Limited “treasure”          

donations will be accepted by appointment   

only� raffle items graciously welcome! For  

information on volunteering, table reservations 

or to make an appointment for donations, �

call Margo at 603�816�2643.�

2021 Annual Appeal �

All members will receive our Annual Appeal mailing in  

early November. Many ask why they should donate to the 

Nashua Senior Center’s Annual Appeal since they already 

pay a membership fee and for classes. The fact is that the 

100% self�funded Nashua Senior Activity Center depends 

on your donations to keep operating. Every day the Center 

is open it costs approximately�$1,629 but approximately 

only $183 is generated from membership dues. The remaining expense must be generated by 

rentals, class fees, retail sales, trips, fundraising events, and donations. As you can imagine,     

during the COVID�19 pandemic, many of our traditional revenue streams were non�existent. Each 

and every donation makes a difference to the NSAC’s mission as a resource in the Greater Nashua 

area. The Center creates an environment for successful aging. If you are not a member or do not 

receive the mailing and wish to contribute to the Annual Appeal, please contact Judy Porter,     

Development Director via email: jporter@nashuaseniorcenter.org or call 603�816� 2649.   �

 We encou age eve yone to live generously and donate to the Annual Appeal.�

2021 Annual Giving 




